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Hello,
Thank you for your work in planning for the John Nolan Reconstruction.

Please include in the John Nolan Drive (JND) Reconstruction Project, bike and pedestrian
underpasses at the intersections of JND and North Shore Drive and JND and Broom Street.

I am concerned there could be more accidents with cyclists and pedestrians and fatalities
without underpasses.

Thank you for your consideration of the this request.

Ken Skog
Orchard Dr, Madison
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